
SHRC Newsletter, May 2018 
 
 
Dear Friends and Runners, 
  
On Thursday May 10th at 6pm we will have a General Membership Meeting to discuss club 
business including but not limited to the Huntsville Half Marathon at the City Hall Café.  So 
come participate and socialize with your fellow club members.  Talk about stuff that only other 
runners can appreciate. Or anything else, we don’t mind. 
  
On Monday May 28th at 8am come on out for our Annual Memorial Day 5k and 1 mile 
Run/Walk in the Timberwilde Sub-division at 114 Timberwilde Drive.  Or as we call it… Ken 
Johnson’s house.  He probably calls it that too.  Registration will be on race day at Ken’s house 
where the start/finish line is.  $1 for Seven Hills Club Members and $2 for everyone 
else.  Breakfast will be provided after the race as well as age group awards and Two $25 gift 
cards from Academy will be given away via a drawing.  Special thanks to Ken and Marilynn 
Johnson for opening their home to us every year to host this event.   
  
For more local area runs check our web page at http://www.7hills.us/schedule.htm and to help 
connect with area runners, be sure to check out and\or join our Facebook page 
athttps://www.facebook.com/groups/55964470688/    
  
Also, a reminder that club memberships expire at the end of each calendar year.  If you are not 
sure if you are paid up you can check our website at http://www.7hills.us/members.htm and see 
when your membership expires.  Please let us know if we do not have the right information, 
sometimes we make mistakes.  If you need to renew your membership, you can do so at a club 
run, or by sending a check for the appropriate amount ($5 students, $7 individual, $10 family) to 
SHRC, P.O. Box 6804, Huntsville, TX 77342-6804.  Also, you can pay your membership dues 
when you register for… 
  
The 40th Annual Huntsville Half Marathon, Quarter Marathon, and 5k.  It will be on 
Saturday October 20th 2018 starting at the Walker County Fairgrounds at 8am.  You can register 
on line athttps://www.active.com/huntsville-tx/running/distance-running/huntsville-half-
marathon-quarter-marathon-and-5k-2018?cmp=23-126   
  
Thank you to April Russell who is heading up our Sponsorship Committee.  If you know a local 
business who would be interested in sponsoring and advertising with their logo on the back of 
our race shirts.  Let us know.  It could be a win\win situation. 
  
Please send your Race Results to Ken Johnson either through Facebook or e-mail so he can put 
them on our website http://www.7hills.us/latestnews.htm  We enjoy seeing how our members are 
doing out there.  You don’t have to send a picture in with it but, it could be fun! 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to contact me or one of our 
officers via e-mail or Facebook 
. 



  
Vice President Janet Bouchard, janetbouchard2009@gmail.com , 
Treasurer Ken Johnson, 1941runner@sbcglobal.net , 
Registrar Jessica Twardeski, shrc.registrar@gmail.com , or 
Secretary Cindy Pate, cindy_pate@yahoo.com   
  
Thanks,  
  
Steve Allen 
President, Seven Hills Running Club 
presshrc@yahoo.com 

 


